
From: Cathy Kowalewicz <ckowalewicz@sme.org>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 10/24/2017 11:01:24 AM
Subject: SOUTH-TEC: Danica Patrick

Hi Danny, I thought you would like to know that Danica Patrick will be at the Haas Booth #1009 today 
11:00-1:00pm. It was great meeting you today with the Lt. Governor!
All the best,
Cathy K.

Sent from my Verizon 4G LTE smartphone
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